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This letter confirms the intent of The University of New Hampshire and the Town of Durham to
enter into good faith negotiations leading to renewal of the current Municipal Services
Agreement which expires on December 31, 2018.

The University of New Hampshire and The Town of Durham (“The Parties”) agree that over the
coming months discussions will commence regarding transportation systems and policing
services. Certain of these services are provided by the Town and paid for by the University
under the current agreement. The Parties acknowledge:

e itis important to evaluate these functions as comprehensive services or systems,

e both the costs imposed upon and the benefits accruing to the community as a result of
the University being located in Durham should be recognized,

e the basis for any compensation to the Town provided by the University should be
transparent to all concerned, and

e it is the mutual goal of the Parties to have terms and conditions of the renewed
agreement settled prior to expiration of the existing agreement.

This letter of intent is entered into on MMCH 2 , 2016
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